
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FINE ARTS COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

September 28, 2020 

 
Subject 

Update on Art in Unexpected Places 

 

Recommended Action 

Receive an update and provide feedback on the proposed location for the current project 

 

Discussion 

The Fine Arts Commission previously identified a project site for the current Art in Unexpected 

Places project. Staff are recommending an alternate location for the project that is a better option 

moving forward. The new proposed location is the wall on the southeastern side of the 

Blackberry Farm Café.   

 

Sustainability Impact 

No sustainability impact. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

No fiscal impact. 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by: Kelsey Hayes, Recreation Coordinator, Parks and Recreation 

Reviewed by: Joanne Magrini, Director of Parks and Recreation 
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